
Subject: Delayed email response likely RE: Time Sensi�ve Response Required Non-HSR

Determina�ons

From: "Jason Delborne" <jadelbor@ncsu.edu>

Date: 5/22/2017 10:28 PM

To: renee.wegrzyn@darpa.mil

I am helping to lead a 3-day workshop on NC State's campus May 22-24 and will be delayed in

responding to email.  Thank you for your understanding.

Jason Delborne

--

----------------------------------

Jason Delborne | Associate Professor of Science, Policy, and Society | Department of Forestry and

Environmental Resources | Gene�c Engineering and Society Center | North Carolina State University |

jadelbor@ncsu.edu | office 919-515-0106 | cell 919-980-2867

Delayed	email	response	likely	RE:	Time	Sensitive	Response	Require...

1	of	1 9/11/2017	11:40	AM


